
Dear Merrimack Families~ 
  
Even as we wind down this academic year school and district leaders have been working at the same 
time to plan for the next school year when, we hope, schools can return to more normal operations.  In 
order to do that, we ask that you provide your important feedback, via the survey link below, that will 
be used by the district’s many task force groups in the development of the fall 2021 school reopening 
plan.  You have been critical partners in this 15+ month challenge and have much valuable information 
to share to help make the return to “normal” operations as successful for students as it can be.  
  
The survey will be open until 3pm Monday, June 14th.  We have intentionally limited the survey length 
both to make it more likely to be completed by families and to focus on the most important 
considerations with regard to our students-their academic success.  I invite you to complete the survey 
to help support a successful return to “normal” school operations after a truly challenging time for all. 
  
Best Regards, 
  
Mark McLaughlin   
  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LTZ8VXK 
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